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PATRICK TESTIN

STATE SENATOR

November 19, 2018

Dear Members of the Study Committee on the Use of Police Body Cameras,

Thank you again for your service and work for the study committee. Enclosed is a mail ballot
requesting approval of the committee bill draft. The bill draft incorporates the changes agreed to
by the committee at our last meeting. Please complete and sign the mail ballot by November 29,
2018, and return it to Legislative Council staff, :

As you may recall from our last meeting, the committee discussed a motion by Representative
Taylor to amend the bill draft by adding the material “investigation,” between the words “any”
and “case” on page 4, line 13. Representative Taylor withdrew her motion to allow for further
consideration by members.

- If the committee’s mail ballot vote recommends approval of the committee bill draft, I _intend to
introduce an amendment to the bill draft for consideration by the Joint Legislative Council to add
“investigation,” between the words “any” and “case” on page 4, line 13. :

. Please contact my office or Legislative Council study committee staff with any questions.

Sincerely,

Patrick Testin

State Senator
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